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Dear Parents and Carers

Education Residential Visit to the Hampshire Mountain Centre
25 — 29 November 2019

| am writing to you regarding a fantastic opportunity for your son/daughter to
visit the Hampshire Mountain Centre, situated in the heart of the Brecon
Beacons. This is a one week residential from Monday 25 to Friday 29
November. The trip will involve a variety of outdoor and adventurous activities
and is open to our College students and Year 11 pupils that will be moving on
to Osborne College in September.

The aim of the trip is to develop confidence and independence as well as
deliver the curriculum through outdoor and adventurous activities. All students
will have responsibilities during the visit including cleaning, cooking and
supporting each other. The activities will be led by qualified instructors
employed by Hampshire County Council.

The trip will cost a maximum of £300.00 (this amount may be lower
dependent on numbers). This includes transport, food, all activities and
equipment and will need to be paid for as follows:

e Deposit of £60.00 by Friday 5 April
e First instalment of £120.00 by the end of May
e Final instalment of £120.00 by the end of June

Please note that this trip must be paid for in full before it takes place.

If you would like your son/daughter to attend this trip, please complete the
reply slip below and return with your deposit of £60.00 by Friday 5 April.

I will provide more information throughout the coming months but if you have
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, either by phone or e-mail
L.williams@osborne.hants.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely

%\

ﬂ” Lynne Williams
Head of Osborne College



Reply slip to: Lynne Williams

Osborne College Residential visit to Hampshire Mountain Centre
25 — 29 November 2019

My son/daughter would like/not like* to attend the Hampshire Mountain Centre
Visit

| enclose deposit of £60.00. | agree to pay the full amount by the end of June

Please return the reply slip to the office by Friday 5 April



